
 2017 CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER 
 

Hello, welcome another year has gone by: 
We are headed into our Annual Cedar Cove 
Town Home Meeting on April 27,2017 At 
the Capital City Christian Church. 7800 
Holdrege Ave. room 250.  Register 6-
6:30pm meeting is 6:30-7:30 pm. 
 

We are voting for three new Board Members, our time is up 

Christine, Connie, and Cindy which was taking Jodi’s place. 

Anyone who presides at Cedar Cove Townhome community. 

Interested in being on the Board send a letter about yourself 

(Resume) to David Fitzekam (dfitzekama@gmail.com).   

Our lawyer, Ann Post is working on our By-laws, we will be 

sending them out to you soon. Our covenants will stay the 

same. The board will use Rules and Regulations to set up any 

changes we want in our covenants for our community. 

The new 2nd water main is still a go in March!  

A reminder any changes to your home, or 
new improvements, new landscaping, you 



need to get approval from the Home 
Owners Association. Contact any one on 
the Board. Thank You! 
 

Practice Kindness, Enjoy the little things 
 

HOA Board Members 
 

 

  
 

                                                                        

 

 

 


